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LME-MCO Communication Bulletin #J186 
 

Date:  March 11, 2016       

 

To:  LME-MCOs 

 

From: Kathy Nichols, Behavioral Health Manager, Behavioral Health Section, DMA and Mabel 

McGlothlen, LME-MCO System Management Section Chief, DMH/DD/SAS  

  

Subject:          Revised Notification of LME-MCO Credentialing /Re-credentialing Action Form 

 

 

The attached Notification of LME-MCO Credentialing/Re-credentialing Action Form has been revised.  

Language about the requirement to obtain a Medicaid number prior to delivering services has been deleted.  An 

area to document a provider’s re-credentialing status has been added to the form. In addition, notifications 

involving a denial of credentialing and re-credentialing can now be signed by a designee.  Please begin using 

the attached form immediately.  

 

Please contact Beverly Bell at 919-855-4321 or Beverly.Bell@dhhs.nc.gov if you have questions.  
 

Previous bulletins can be accessed at: http://jtcommunicationbulletins.ncdhhs.gov/  

 
 

Cc:  Dave Richard, DMA 

Dale Armstrong, DHHS 

DMA Leadership Team 

DMH/DD/SAS Leadership Team   

Mary Hooper, NCCCP 

http://www.ncdhhs.gov/
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/mhddsas/
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/dma/
mailto:Beverly.Bell@dhhs.nc.gov

